To: Board of El Paso County Commissioners July 12, 2020
Centennial Hall
200 South Cascade Avenue, Suite 100
Colorado Springs, CO 80903

CC: Craig Dossey and Kari Parsons
Planning and Community Development
2880 International Circle, Suite 110
Colorado Springs, CO 80910

From: Michael G. Sisk, Colonel, US Army (Retired)
Homeowner,
1680 Moveen Heights
Monument, CO 80132

Subject: Brookmoor PUD Amendment, Project No. 18-007, Rev: 7-20-18 11-15-19
Dear Board Members,

t am writing to you to seek your assistance in what should be a very simple matter, but has turned out to
be a very complex and perhaps has become a politicized process. Our original plat provided for
Brookmoor homeowners and residents to use the back gate, but this was inconsistent with the original
PUD, which provided for EMS use. We are currently seeking to amend our PUD, so it complies with our
original Plat, in conformance with Resolution No 14-301, which stated that “the emergency gate may
only be used for emergency access, unless the HOA amends the PUD Plan through the County’s public
and use process.” We have been trying to do this for over two years.

The Brookmoor Estates community (59 homes) is composed primarily of senior citizens, who pay
substantial monthly dues for the privilege of the additional security provided by living in a gated
community. These dues pay for the maintenance of our streets, which relieves the county of this
burden. The homeowners have been seeking for several years to have our back gate open to ingress
and egress by Brookmoor homeowners. This is a request to have access to a public road, one that we all
pay taxes to support. With the growth of new homes, the intersection of Lake Woodmoor Dr and
Woodmoor Dr has become very dangerous. Itis currently 5 lanes, with a gas station and bank on one
side and a commuter parking lot on the other. Without the use of the back gate, Brookmoor
homeowners have only one alternative, to turn left, which takes them right in front of the elementary
school, through the Woodmoor neighborhood, to access Highway 105.

The homeowners of the ten homes on the short part of the street of South Park Dr {(between Symphony
Heights and Knollwood Dr.), have written many letters stating that allowing the residents of Brookmoor
to traverse our back gate would somehow threaten their security and that of their children walking to
school. In reality, those children cannot access the school from South Park Dr, as the homeowner of the
path that runs along Brookmoor’s east wall has posted a no trespassing sign. Those children have to
walk down South Park Dr, turn left on Knollwood, a busy road, to access Lake Woodmoor Dr, where the
elementary school is located. In addition, the homeowners of Brookmoor Estates do not pose any
security threat to the 10 homes on this section of South Park Dr. As the community is gated, there is no
public traffic which would traverse Brookmoor Estates to South Park Dr. On the other hand, currently
anyone can access South Park Dr from Knollwood, as it is a public road. | understand that the



homeowners on South Park Dr would like to have a private road, but that is not the reality, it is a public
street.

Thank you for your time.
Respectfully,

Gt S

Michael G. Sisk, Colonel, US Army (Retired)
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